
 

 

 

 

 

Notification for Specific Pesticide Application 

Brown City Community Schools 
 

I would like to be notified before any specific pesticide application is made at this school.  

Notification will be provided via first-class United State mail postmarked at least 3 days prior to 

application, if requested.  I understand that I will be notified after the application, if the pest 

problem requires an emergency application.  Postings will also be displayed at main entrances of 

buildings.  If you wish for any IPM information, please see contact below. 

 

 

Name of Parent/Guardian:  

Date:  

Address:  

 

Daytime Phone:  Evening Phone:  

E-mail:  

 

Please check on of the following. 

 

 I wish to receive prior notification of pesticide application inside buildings/daycare 

facilities. 

 I wish to receive prior notification of pesticide application on building/daycare grounds. 

 I wish to receive prior notification of pesticide application for both inside buildings and 

on building grounds. 

 

Return completed form to: 
 

Ron Bennett, IPM Coordinator 

Brown City Community Schools 

P.O. Box 160 

4349 Second Street 

Brown City, MI  48416-0160 

 

(810) 346-4700 Ext. 1051 

E-mail: rbennett@browncityschools.org 


